
 

 

 

 
ANNOUNCEMENT 

Temporarily suspend the operation of Paradise Sails from 1st April 2020 until further notice 
 

Hanoi, 02nd March, 2020 

Dear valued partners, 

First of all, we would like to express our gratitude for your valuable patronage to our cruises and 

hotels.  

As you might imagine, the rampant coronavirus outbreak has been and is continuing to deal a 

hammer blow to countless businesses worldwide which rely heavily on tourism – Paradise 

Vietnam, regretfully, is no exception. 

Due to a drastically plummeting occupancy, regretfully we will have to temporarily suspend the 

operation of Paradise Sails from 1st April 2020 until further notice. It means the only option 

available for day cruise will be Paradise Explorer (without cabin), and for night cruise will be 

Paradise Elegance. 

We would be grateful if you could circulate this information to the concerned personnel in your 

company as well as your clients. 

Thank you very much for your understanding and cooperation. 
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